
A Strategic Marine 
Research Partnership 

for the Ningaloo Coast

Save the date 
2020 Ningaloo Outlook Symposium 

Tuesday 18 February 2020

The Ningaloo Outlook partnership has completed five years of 

research. 

Join the team at IOMRC to hear the highlights from five years of 

exploring the shallow and deep reefs, and studying sharks 

(especially whale sharks) and turtles. 

Ningaloo Outlook is a BHP-CSIRO Marine Research Partnership 

which has invested A$5.4 million over five years to gather new 

knowledge about Ningaloo Reef and its important ecological values. 

For more information visit: 

https://research.csiro.au/ningaloo/ 

Queries: 

Belinda   Fox 

BHP Corporate Affairs - Belinda.Fox@bhp.com

Jo Myers

CSIRO - Jo.Myers@csiro.au
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